
Tiffany Park Families,  

Next week is spring break. I hope all of you are healthy and I miss not seeing everyone in the gym at 

Tiffany Park. Todays activity is not intended to be used until after spring break, but I thought I would try 

something a little different so you might be able to use the activity for both weeks.    

The name of the game is 6 across, it is a game with exercises and challenges that you can play with your 

family.  Remember we are still practicing social distancing so, this a family game.  Please read the 

directions sheet and make your board. (Both of them are below, keep scrolling down.)  If you do not 

have a printer just use a piece of paper and draw the board out. (You can even change the board if you 

want to, like in BINGO the boards are all different.) 

Next you will have to find all the equipment you need. This is part of the activity, walking around the 

house finding all the stuff listed in the equipment section of the game.  The hardest part might be dice.  

You can always make dice, but a faster option would be to write numbers on a small piece of paper and 

just draw the numbers out of a hat or plastic bowl.  This activity does take some time to set up, but once 

you are set up, I am hoping it is an activity that families can play together more than once.  Maybe even 

a couple of times a day to get some exercise and have fun as a family.  Lastly, I think the game is simple 

enough for no variations the first time through, no matter what grade level is playing,  but as you keep 

playing you might want to have 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students multiply the exercise numbers by two or 

three.  Making it harder for the older students.  Just a modification to make the game more interesting 

for the older students.  Remember having fun and exercising is the goal.  Not winning the game.  

Winning the game is just a bonus.  I would consider the real winner the person that did the most 

exercises.    

Hope your family enjoys spring break and the game 6 across.  Remember exercise is important, and any 

exercise you do is great.  Going for walks, riding your bike, etc.   Just remember to make sure you are 

social distancing yourself from other people. Staying 6 feet or more away.  Stay safe and hope to see you 

soon.   

 

Tony Collins (Anthony Collins for email) 

Physical Education 

Tiffany Park Elementary.   

 



 

 



 


